Tom Failla

From: Conservation Planner

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 10:24 AM

To: Louise Ascher; Conservation Planner

Cc: james jmmwetland.com; Sean Ascher; Sarah Schlechter; Mary Francois
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 2 Woodland Way Update

Louise — Thank you for the update. One of the conditions of the permit is for Jim to supervise the project
and to coordinate inspections by me at the beginning, middle and end of the project. Getting started in
September would be best. FYI, | will be away Oct. 5-14. | have copied the chair and vice chair to let them
know about your progress. | will let you know whether this exchange will be sufficient or whether the
Commission would like you to attend the meeting Aug. 29. My recommendation would be for you and Mr.
McManus to come on Sept. 19 so we can all report the restoration project is underway. Our meetings are

still on Zoom. Cheers Tom

From: Louise Ascher <luluascher@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:23 AM

To: Conservation Planner <conservationplanner@westonct.gov>

Cc: james jmmwetland.com <james@jmmwetland.com>; Sean Ascher <sgascher@gmail.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2 Woodland Way Update
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Hello Tom,
I've been in contact with Jim. An agreement with a contractor has been made and the Contractor

Compliance Agreement will be mailed to you.
Jim will be in touch with you to schedule the project kick off and inspection before the work

commences.
We are looking at the 3rd or 4th week in September to begin.
Jimis not available to attend the Commission Zoom meeting on 8/29, however | can attend if

deemed necessary.
Kind regards,
Louise Ascher



--Tom Failla

From: Conservation Planner

Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 4:12 PM

To: Louise Ascher

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 2 Woodland Way Update

—Louise - Thank you. | will provide the Commission with-a-copy-of eurrecent-correspondenceincluding. -
— this latest update. You are welcome to attend the meeting Thursday night and | will send you-a copy of - .
the agenda with link when it goes out tomorrow. Cheers Tom

From: Louise Ascher <luluascher@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:23 AM

To: Conservation Planner <conservationplanner@westonct.gov>

Cc: james jmmwetland.com <james@jmmwetland.com>; Sean Ascher <sgascher@gmail.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2 Woodland Way Update
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Hello Tom,

I've been in contact with Jim. An agreement with a contractor has been made and the Contractor
Compliance Agreement will be mailed to you.

Jim will be in touch with you to schedule the project kick off and inspection before the work
commences.

We are looking at the 3rd or 4th week in September to begin.

Jim is not available to attend the Commission Zoom meeting on 8/29, however | can attend if
deemed necessary.

Kind regards,

Louise Ascher



